Meeting the CAB

I went to see the CAB today after their AGM in Wokingham Town Hall. I thanked
the volunteers there for the work they do to provide advice and support for
people with problems in our local area.

They bring dedication and skill to their tasks and make a very important
voluntary contribution to our community.

Over the last year cases of debt difficulty have gone down. Benefits have
remained the lead issue. I discussed with advisers the transition later this
year to Universal Credit.

Employment and personal relationships are the two largest categories of
advice needed after benefits and debt.

The CAB is mainly paid for by local Councils, with fundraising and donations
providing a little over £5000 out of a £212000 total income. I would like to
thank those who have given money, as the budget is quite tight.


http://www.government-world.com/meeting-the-cab/

